
Hamilton County 

Transportation Improvement District 

MEETING NOTICE CANCELLATION 
             December 1, 2022 
 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 

The Hamilton County Transportation Improvement District Meeting 
scheduled for December 19, 2022 at 1:00 pm has been canceled. 

 
 

For more information, please contact Charlene Vollhardt at (513) 
946-8902. 

 
      

Thank you,  
         Eric J. Beck. P.E. – P.S. 
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